
Student medications 

 

 As the end of the school year is near it may be helpful to contact the student’s 
family/legal guardian prior to the end of school and establish an appointment 
for the transfer of the student medications.  

If medications are left in the school possession at the end of the year, the 
school may wish to review disposal guidance from DEA and FDA.  

The Arkansas Department of Health is no longer the receiving entity for 
unwanted medications.  

Here are some governmental links that may be helpful to you. 

https://www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/drug_disposal/drug-disposal.html  

https://www.fda.gov/forconsumers/consumerupdates/ucm101653.htm  

https://www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/drug_disposal/drug-disposal.html
https://www.fda.gov/forconsumers/consumerupdates/ucm101653.htm

